
Crime Prevention 
 

 

 

 

The Dickinson College Department of Public Safety (DPS) is committed to working to prevent 

crimes before they can occur, reducing the potential victimization of members of the campus 

community. DPS employs a Crime Prevention Coordinator to promote prevention strategies for 

the College community. All DPS Officers also receive crime prevention training. DPS personnel 

are available to provide prevention training, programming and materials upon request. Requests 

can be made by phone 717-245-1349 or emailing loudong@dickinson.edu.  

A number of safety tips are available online at 

www.dickinson.edu/departments/pubsaf/crimeprevention.html#PS. 
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